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10th October 2008

Our Ref: SC/SC/LH/Gen

City Trustees 

26 Throgmorton Street 

London

EC2N 2AN


FOR THE ATTENTION OF DIPIKA MISTRY

Dear Dipika,

Thank you for your letter dated 7th October 2008. We confirm we will pay any costs due under our contract to you. 
Please note that we are not ‘winding up’ the scheme and would not expect to pay any winding up costs.

Pension Practitioner have advised that your work should take no more than ½ - 1 hour. If it exceeds this please let 
me know. Any costs due to you can be deducted from the balance of the fees we have paid for 2008-2009.

Your letter refers to ‘Shire Consulting Limited pension Scheme’. There seems to be some confusion with the name of our scheme as some documents refer to ‘Shire Consulting Limited Pension Scheme’ and others to ‘Shire Consulting Pension Scheme’. We understand that some of the documentation is not valid because of this and will need to be replaced. This is part of our reason for changing from you. In the light of the possible problems with the documentation you have prepared we would ask for you to complete the handover as quickly as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

Simon Crook 

cc.
Gavin McCloskey – Pension Practitioner.com
Shireconsulting


The Chapel  Barnsley Hall Road�BROMSGROVE  Worcestershire  B61 0SZ


t	:	01527 579933


f	:	01527 579537


e	:	info@shire-uk.com


w	:	www.shire-uk.com


m	:	07
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